Read Online International Terrorism And American Foreign Relations 194

International Terrorism And American Foreign
Relations 194 | a7e8d7ff197b563383fad62aac6c891e
Terrorism, Freedom, and SecurityRoutledge Handbook of American Foreign
PolicyClinton, New Terrorism and the Origins of the War on TerrorAfter IraqThe
Closing of the American BorderInternational TerrorismBenefits for U.S. Victims of
International TerrorismAmerican Global Strategy and the 'War on Terrorism'Deadly
ConnectionsThe Bush Doctrine and the War on TerrorismTerrorists in Our Midst:
Combating Foreign-Affinity Terrorism in AmericaAmerican Foreign Policy & Its’ Link
to Terrorism in the Middle EastWhere does the most significant power lie in US
foreign policy making?Unholy WarsDemocracy and TerrorismAmerican Foreign Policy in a
New EraAmerican Foreign PolicyInternational TerrorismTerrorism and U.S. Foreign
PolicyCase Studies in Domestic and International Terrorist OrganizationsAmerica's
War on TerrorCrude AwakeningsAfrica and the War on TerrorismConfronting Global
Terrorism and American Neo-ConservatismDeterring International Terrorism and Rogue
StatesThe New Global TerrorismThe Stupidity of WarU.S. Strategy for Combatting
TerrorismUS Foreign Policy After the Cold WarRegional Cases in U.S. Foreign
PolicyInternational Terrorism & American Foreign Relations, 1945-1976International
Terrorism and American Foreign Relations, 1945-1976Crs Report for CongressThe 9/11
Commission ReportReagan's War on Terrorism in NicaraguaFinding Faith in Foreign
PolicyInternational TerrorismDebating Terrorism and CounterterrorismThe Wars on
Terrorism and IraqPirates and Emperors, Old and New

Page 1/22

Read Online International Terrorism And American Foreign Relations 194
As the year 2001 unfolded, the United States stood at the apex of global power,
possessing unrivalled military capabilities, a vibrant economy, and--most of
all--great self-confidence about its security. The terrorist attacks of 9/11
shattered America's prevailing illusions of invulnerability, prompting the world's
sole superpower to embark on a revolutionary national strategy that led to a
preventive war against Iraq. Will the United States be safer and more secure as a
result? This book shows why America's new assertively unilateral foreign policy will
actually create perils for the next generation of Americans. Written by two seasoned
scholars, After Iraq conducts a sweeping survey of America's present position in the
global arena and identifies the opportunities and risks that the United States will
likely face once the war in Iraq draws to a close. Kegley and Raymond provide an
insightful overview of the U.S. response to the unconventional threats posed by
global terrorism as well as a searching assessment of the challenges created by the
rise of China and other emerging competitors. They argue that the current course of
American foreign policy will harm the country by setting dangerous precedents that
undermine the moral and legal restraints--which were built painstakingly over the
past century--on when and how states may use force. Drawing upon a rich array of
historical parallels and empirical evidence, the book illuminates instances in which
previous great powers embarked on similar self-defeating strategies. Like the U.S.
today, these states once stood at the pinnacle of world power. But due to
misperceptions about what they could accomplish with unilateral, preventive uses of
military force, they made short-run decisions that undermined their long-term
strategic interests. With Americans facing questions about how to combat global
terrorism, how to diffuse the nuclear threats of Iran and North Korea, how to adjust
to the growing power of China and India, and how to repair relations with
traditional allies, After Iraq charts a path for restoring America's reputation and
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leadership in the world to strengthen both U.S. and international security in the
turbulent decades ahead.
Regional Cases in U.S. Foreign Policy is the perfect accompaniment to U.S. Foreign
Policy: Back to the Water's Edge. It provides micro-level bilateral interactions
among specific states—material that is often ignored or downplayed in more general
treatments of the subject. Each of the seven chapters is devoted to a region of the
world in which the United States conducts significant foreign policy. Each chapter
features case studies of American interaction with two different countries in that
region, allowing students the opportunity to compare policy interactions across—as
well as within—particular regions.
A frequent assumption of the American-led ‘war on terror’ and its accompanying
discourse originated largely with the George W. Bush Administration, and that there
was a counterterrorism policy revolution in the U.S. political arena. Challenging
these assumptions, through a genealogical analysis of U.S. terrorism and
counterterrorism discourses, this book demonstrates a distinct continuity (and lack
of change) of U.S. counterterrorism policy, from Ronald Reagan, to Bill Clinton, and
through to George W. Bush. The book focuses on President Clinton’s discursive
construction of ‘new terrorism’, or ‘catastrophic terrorism’, and the
counterterrorism practices implemented by the Clinton Administration, while
simultaneously comparing it with President Reagan’s and President George W. Bush’s
approaches to counterterrorism. It shows how the war on terror can be traced to
earlier periods, and that the so-called Bush revolution was largely built upon the
existing framework established by President Reagan and President Clinton. Prior to
the 2001 terrorist attacks, Clinton had expanded Reagan’s first ‘war on terrorism’
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discourse and constructed the ‘new terrorism’ discourse, characterised by the
notions of borderless threats, ‘home-grown’ terrorism, WMD-terrorism,
cyberterrorism, and rogue states. Clinton’s ‘new terrorism’ discourse provided a
useful framework for George W. Bush to discursively respond to the terrorist attacks
on September 11th, 2001. Aiming to uncover the myth of President George W. Bush’s
foreign policy revolution and contribute to a deeper historical understanding of the
U.S.-led war on terror, it will be of great use to postgraduates and scholars of US
foreign policy, security studies and terrorism studies.
William O. Chittick identifies three value orientations--security, economic, and
community--that fundamentally shape U.S. foreign policy choices. Chittick argues
that its not enough to look at only one of these dimensions--security, in the case
of most traditional texts--or even one at a time. Instead, he makes a cogent and
convincing case for the systematic study of all three and explains why privileging
any one dimension over another leads to oversimplification and faulty decision
making. Once students are shown how these value orientations work together in
complex and interesting ways, they in turn can bring richer, more insightful
analysis to the field. Chittick applies the books cohesive analytical framework
throughout, covering the history of U.S. foreign policy as well as such contemporary
issues as humanitarian interventions, global environmental problems, and
international terrorism. He carefully weighs the criteria for different policy
options and explores their utility: how effective are trade sanctions? What is the
best way to pursue economic development in underdeveloped nations? This
comprehensive overview of the policymaking process considers the many policy
inputs--the foreign and domestic political, economic, and cultural factors that
shape U.S. foreign policy outputs--from the perspective of the three dimensions.
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This unique work analyzes for the first time how foreign-affinity terrorism works in
a major democratic nation like the United States, and what this country must do to
survive the terror challenge, on both conventional and unconventional levels. •
Contributions from six distinguished academics and professionals with wide
experiences in public and private service • Case studies of the major U.S.
counterterrorism strategies, including intelligence, law enforcement, border
security, financial issues, and civil liberties concerns increase public and
governmental understanding of the risks of, and possible responses to, future
foreign-affinity terrorism • A compilation of selected American foreign-affinity
terrorists operating at home and abroad
In a post-9/11 world, the term terrorism is used to describe everything from
guerilla-style warfare against U.S. Troops to mass murder of civilians in the name
of ideological and political agendas. Case Studies in Domestic and International
Terrorist Organizations provides high quality, timely information that can support
operations to combat such terrorism. The first unit of the anthology deals with
domestic terrorist organizations while the second is devoted to those that operate
internationally. The writings on domestic terrorism address topics such Neo-Nazi and
Klan groups from an ethnographic perspective, the threat sovereign citizens pose to
law enforcement officials, and militia movements. In the works on international
terrorism readers learn about the evolution of Chechen terrorism, the Tamil Tigers,
Palestinian terrorist groups, the Provisional Irish Republican Army, and Jeremiah
Islamism and its affiliates. Case Studies in Domestic and International Terrorist
Organizations increases understanding of how domestic and international groups
formed and evolved, and they currently operate. The book can serve as a stand-alone
text or a supplemental reader for courses studying terrorism, international
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relations, or current events. Robert Kirkland, Lieutenant Colonel, United States
Army (retired) graduated from the United States Military Academy, West Point and
then earned a Ph.D. in Latin American history from the University of Pittsburgh. Dr.
Kirkland has served as a Latin American foreign area officer and an analyst for
Mexico and Central America. Currently he is the coordinator of homeland security
studies for Union Institute and University. The author of numerous journal articles,
he has also appeared on the History Channel, the Biography Channel, and has been
quoted as an expert on security issues by media outlets including the Associated
Press and Reuters.
This book brings together and subjects to critical scrutiny the core controversies
connected to the so-called "War on Terror": When is it legitimate and prudent to use
force? Is torture ever justified? Do we need to suspend human rights in order to
fight terrorism? Is multi-culturalism the answer to communal conflict? Is Israel's
treatment of the Palestinians illegal and immoral, an accelerator of terrorism, or
legitimately defensive and largely irrelevant to the terrorism problem? Are
terrorists responding to concrete U.S. policies or do they simply hate and wish to
destroy Western societies? Liberal intellectuals and political leaders have been
slow to articulate a grand strategy informed by liberal values for confronting these
issues surrounding global terrorism. The book outlines the framework of a liberal
strategy, and exposes the costs of the neo-conservative alternative that has driven
US foreign policy since 9/11.
This book comprehensively covers the debatable issues regarding the post-September
11th wave of terrorism, the multiple roots of this deadly new form of international
violence, and the leading ideas being considered as means for the “war on global
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terrorism” to be won. Informed and informative interpretations, written by the
world's most authoritative scholars especially for this book, present a balanced and
accessible set of essays and chapters describing the new international terrain that
has emerged in the wake of 9-11. A three-part organization breaks the subject of
global terrorism into three categories of analysis, and demonstrates to readers that
how terrorism is defined will shape the conclusions that are reached about its
causes and remedies. For analyzing present and future acts of terrorism, creating
awareness of the obstacles to accurately understanding it, and consideration of the
strategies for containing the destructiveness of this deadly phenomena.
A classic book on the history of the USA's involvement with Afghanistan
Developing ideas established in the successful first edition, this new version of
America's War on Terror updates and expands the original collection of essays,
allowing the reader to fully understand how the causes of the war on terror, both
the domestic and foreign policy implications, and the future challenges faced by the
United States have moved on since 2003. Features include: " Four specifically
designed sections which examine the topic from different perspectives and
orientations to provide a balanced and nuanced understanding of the issues. " New
material takes into account events through the election of Barack Obama and
potential changes in the US-led war on terror. " Four additional core chapters look
at Homeland Security, Afghanistan, Pakistan and Central Asia, Iraq and the Persian
Gulf and Globalization, all with a focus on the War on Terror. " A robust
introduction builds on the previous preface, while the editors have also developed a
concluding section that brings together the major themes of the work and provides an
overview of future policy challenges and options. The book's existing tables and
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appendices are also completely updated. " Essays written from a variety of
perspectives provide instructors with a useful tool to supplement course materials.
" The book also offers the student an analytical means with which to understand the
factors behind the attacks, the nation's response to them, and the continuing
evolving impact of terrorism on domestic and international politics. America's War
on Terror, Second Edition will be of interest and utility to academics, the general
public and most significantly to students as a reader for such courses as US foreign
policy, international security, terrorism, Islamic studies, American politics and
international relations.

A former Deputy Attorney General of the United States argues that we must preserve
our civil liberties and democratic values while fighting terrorism. On September 11,
2001, the United States began to consider the terrorist threat in a new light.
Terrorism was no longer something that happened in other countries on other
continents but became a pressing domestic concern for the US government and American
citizens. The nation suddenly faced a protracted struggle. In Terrorism, Freedom,
and Security, Philip Heymann continues the discussion of responses to terrorism that
he began in his widely read Terrorism and America. He argues that diplomacy,
intelligence, and international law should play a larger role than military action
in our counterterrorism policy; instead of waging "war" against terrorism, the
United States needs a broader range of policies. Heymann believes that many of the
policies adopted since September 11--including trials before military tribunals,
secret detentions, and the subcontracting of interrogation to countries where
torture is routine--are at odds with American political and legal traditions and
create disturbing precedents. Americans should not be expected to accept apparently
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indefinite infringements on civil liberties and the abandonment of such
constitutional principles as separation of powers and the rule of law. Heymann
believes that the United States can guard against the continuing threat of terrorism
while keeping its traditional democratic values in place.
U.S. policy toward terrorism has evolved incrementally. Its basic premises are that
the United States will make no concessions to terrorists, pay no ransoms, release no
prisoners, or agree to other acts that might encourage terrorism. For the past
several years the United States has tried through diplomatic means to encourage its
Western European Allies to participate in a joint international counter terrorist
strategy. Future U.S. policy probably will depend on the level of terrorism and the
extent to which international states are willing to cooperate strategically. This
paper will propose that a better national strategy for combatting international
terrorism must include international cooperation, specifically with the Soviet
Union. At present, the American foreign policy community is actively engaged in a
review of U.S. diplomacy toward the Soviet Union's new thinking. the idea that
terrorism might be an area of possible cooperation between East and West
unquestionably warrants exploration.
Essay aus dem Jahr 2011 im Fachbereich Politik - Internationale Politik - Region:
USA, Note: 2,0, University of Warwick (Department of Politics and International
Studies), Veranstaltung: Politics of the USA, Sprache: Deutsch, Abstract: Das Essay
hinterfragt die strategische Ausrichtung der USA in der intrnationalen Politik im
Bezug auf die Bekämpfung des internationalen Terrorismus und seine geostrategische
Lage nach dem Kalten Krieg. Dabei steht zur Diskussion, welche die "stärksten"
Mittel der Außenpolitik der USA sind, um ihre Ziele zu erreichen. Dazu zählen
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einsereits soft power-Methoden sowie hard power-Ansätze.
International terrorism has long been recognized as a foreign and domestic security
threat. The tragic events of September 11 in NewY ork, theW ashington, D.C., area,
and Pennsylvania have dramatically re-energized the nation's focus and resolve on
terrorism. This issue brief examines international terror- ist actions and threats
and the U.S. policy response.A vailable policy options range from diplomacy,
international cooperation, and constructive engagement to economic sanc- tions,
covert action, physical security enhance- ment, and military force. The September
11thterrorist incidents in the United States, the subsequent anthrax attacks, as
well as bombings of the U.S.S. Cole, Oklahoma City, World Trade Center in 1993, and
of the U.S. embassies in Kenya and Tanzania in 1998, have brought the issue of
terrorism to the forefront of American public interest. Questions relate to whether
U.S. policy and organizational mechanisms are adequate to deal with both statesponsored or -abetted terrorism and that undertaken by independent groups
A study of three major terrorist movements in the Middle East and North Africa.
Thousands of people have died at the hands of terrorist groups who rely on state
support for their activities. Iran and Syria are well known as sponsors of
terrorism, while other countries, some with strong connections to the West, have
enabled terrorist activity by turning a blind eye. Daniel Byman's hard-hitting and
articulate book analyzes this phenomenon. Focusing primarily on sponsors from the
Middle East and South Asia, it examines the different types of support that states
provide, their motivations, and the impact of such sponsorship. The book also
considers regimes that allow terrorists to raise money and recruit without providing
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active support. The experiences of Iran, Pakistan, Afghanistan, Syria, Saudi Arabia,
and Libya are detailed here, alongside the histories of radical groups such as alQaida and Hizballah. The book concludes by assessing why it is often difficult to
force sponsors to cut ties to terrorist groups and suggesting ways in which it could
be done better in the future.
No nation has maintained such an immense stature in world politics as the United
States has since the Cold War’s end. In the wake of the 9/11 attacks, prompting the
global war on terrorism and the U.S. invasion of Afghanistan and Iraq, along with
American economic and "soft power" primacy, there has been increased interest in and
scrutiny of American foreign policy. The Routledge Handbook of American Foreign
Policy brings together leading experts in the field to examine current trends in the
way scholars study the history and theories of American conduct in the world,
analysis of state and non-state actors and their tools in conducting policy, and the
dynamics of a variety of pressing transnational challenges facing the United States.
This volume provides a systematic overview of all aspects of American foreign policy
and drives the agenda for further, cutting edge research. Contributors bring
analytic depth and breadth to both the ways in which this subject is approached and
the substance of policy formulation and process. The Handbook is an invaluable
resource to students, researchers, scholars, and journalists trying to make sense of
the broader debates in international relations.
It could be said that American foreign policy since 1945 has been one long miscue;
most international threats - including during the Cold War - have been substantially
exaggerated. The result has been agony and bloviation, unnecessary and costly
military interventions that have mostly failed. A policy of complacency and
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appeasement likely would have worked better. In this highly readable book, John
Mueller argues with wisdom and wit rather than ideology and hyperbole that aversion
to international war has had considerable consequences. There has seldom been
significant danger of major war. Nuclear weapons, international institutions, and
America's super power role have been substantially irrelevant; post-Cold War policy
has been animated more by vast proclamation and half-vast execution than by the
appeals of liberal hegemony; and post-9/11 concerns about international terrorism
and nuclear proliferation have been overwrought and often destructive. Meanwhile,
threats from Russia, China, Iran, and North Korea, or from cyber technology are
limited and manageable. Unlikely to charm Washington, Mueller explains how, when
international war is in decline, complacency and appeasement become viable
diplomatic devices and a large military is scarcely required.
Featuring paired pro/con pieces written specifically for this volume, Debating
Terrorism and Counterterrorism : Conflicting Perspectives on Causes, Contexts, and
Responses encourages students to grapple with the central debates surrounding the
field of terrorism. With topics ranging from the root causes of terrorism, the role
of religion in terrorism, whether suicide terrorism is ever justified, whether the
spread of democracy can help defeat terrorism, and what trade-offs should exist
between security and civil liberties, Gottlieb's outstanding cast of contributors
returns, compelling students to wrestle with the conflicting perspectives that
define the field. Stuart Gottlieb frames the paired essays with incisive headnotes,
providing historical context and preparing students to read each argument
critically. Each selection has been updated to account for recent world events,
policy changes, and new scholarship. New to the reader, and by reviewer request, is
a chapter, "Can Global Institutions Make a Difference in Fighting Terrorism?"
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Since the success of the best-selling first edition, the world has remained
fascinated with US foreign policy, not least because of the far-reaching
consequences of the US led invasion of Iraq. This fully updated textbook follows the
events of the past two and a half years including the 2004 presidential campaign,
whilst still providing a comprehensive introduction to all aspects of American
foreign policy. Chapter headings include: from colony to superpower the post-Cold
War decade the role of Congress the media and public opinion the US and terrorism.
Examining the administrations of George Bush, Bill Clinton and George W. Bush, it
explains the complex interaction between the institutions of power, the key actors
and the non-governmental organizations to give a complete picture of foreign policy.
With a complete glossary of terms, this textbook is ideal for those studying
American politics or international relations. Companion website available at:
www.routledge.com/textbooks/0415358655

The presidency of George W. Bush has been widely regarded as having occasioned one
of the most dramatic shifts in the history of American foreign policy. The US
interventions in Afghanistan and Iraq, the declaration of a ‘war on terrorism’ and
the enunciation of a ‘Bush Doctrine’ of unrivalled military power, ‘regime change’
for ‘rogue states’, and preventive and pre-emptive war together generated
unprecedented divisions in the international community. In this edited volume,
leading international experts analyze the nature and scale of the global
transformation wrought by the Bush foreign policy in three clear parts: part one
examines the extent of the Bush administration’s break with prior American foreign
policy. in Part two, region and country-specific experts assess the responses to the
Bush Doctrine and the interaction of domestic and international politics that shaped
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these. They explore how governments, political parties, the media and public opinion
react to US foreign policy and assess the implications for domestic, regional and
international politics. part three examines the likely long-term implications of the
Bush Doctrine in relation to a set of major thematic issues including: war and
peace; the global economy; human rights and the UN. Providing a balanced and
dispassionate assessment of continuity and change in American foreign policy,
national/regional responses to it, and the impact of US foreign policy on a set of
‘big picture’ discrete issues, this book is essential reading for scholars and
researchers of international relations and contemporary history.
This study examines the Reagan administration’s proxy war against Nicaragua and its
use of the emergent threat of international terrorism as a pretext. It also analyzes
the administration’s conception of international law and argues that its Nicaragua
policy set a precedent for the U.S. War on Terror in the twenty-first century.
An updated edition of the author's discussion of terrorism includes new chapters
covering the second Palestinian Intifada and a discussion of the impact of the
September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks on U.S. foreign policy.
'If I had the power to do so, I would make this book compulsory reading for all who
exercise political power in our world today! Instead, I will keep my fingers crossed
that it will be read by as many members of Congress and of the current US
administration as possible, and by a wide cross-section of policy analysts,
diplomats, academics and human rights defenders.' - Mary Robinson, Former UN High
Commissioner for Human Rights Wars on Terrorism and Iraq provides a timely and
critical analysis of the impact of the wars on terrorism and Iraq on human rights
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particularly internationally, as well as related tensions between unilateralism and
multilateralism in US foreign policy. The distinguished contributors examine the
consequences for international relations and world order of the traditional standard
bearer for human rights and democracy (the United States) appearing not to be
championing the rule of law and negotiated conflict resolution. The authors also
suggest effective policies to promote greater fulfilment of human rights in order to
achieve peaceful accord within nations, and stability internationally.
To say that the world changed drastically on 9/11 has become a truism and even a
cliché. But the incontestable fact is that a new era for both the world and US
foreign policy began on that infamous day and the ramifications for international
politics have been monumental. In this book, one of the leading thinkers in
international relations, Robert Jervis, provides us with several snapshots of world
politics over the past few years. Jervis brings his acute analysis of international
politics to bear on several recent developments that have transformed international
politics and American foreign policy including the War on Terrorism; the Bush
Doctrine and its policies of preventive war and unilateral action; and the promotion
of democracy in the Middle East (including the Iraq War) and around the world. Taken
together, Jervis argues, these policies constitute a blueprint for American
hegemony, if not American empire. All of these events and policies have taken place
against a backdrop equally important, but less frequently discussed: the fact that
most developed nations, states that have been bitter rivals, now constitute a
"security community" within which war is unthinkable. American Foreign Policy in a
New Era is a must read for anyone interested in understanding the policies and
events that have shaped and are shaping US foreign policy in a rapidly changing and
still very dangerous world.
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Contemporary international events, and indeed even the US presidential election,
demonstrate the continuing need for debate and discourse over the direction and
emphases of US foreign policy. Following the success of the original hardback
publication, this revised and updated paperback re-conceptualizes the 'war on
terrorism' and analyzes the nature of American domestic and international policymaking within the context of historical and structural constraints upon US policy.
American Global Strategy and the 'War on Terrorism' addresses a wide range of themes
that are crucial to understanding the 9/11 crisis and to formulating an affective
American and global foreign and security policy to deal with that crisis. This study
should be read by contemporary policy makers and scholars of foreign policy.
The United States government-backed by the overwhelming support of the American
public-takes a hard line against international terrorism. The tenets of official
U.S. counterterrorist policy are: make no concessions or deals with terrorists;
bring them to justice for their crimes; isolate and apply pressure on states that
sponsor terrorism; and bolster the counterterrorist capabilities of countries
willing to work with the United States. While these tenets are sound principles,
their application, specifically overseas, raises difficult questions. Does the "no
deal" policy actually deter terrorists acts? Are there cases where agreements might
reduce terrorism, while advancing other U.S. interests? Do isolation and pressure
really force offending states to alter their support for terrorists? What factors
affect the willingness, not just the capability, of foreign governments to help the
United States in counterterrorism? In this critical study, a career CIA officer
provides a guide to constructing and executing counterterrorist policy, urging that
it be formulated as an integral part of broader U.S. foreign policy. In the first
four chapters, Paul R. Pillar identifies the necessary elements of counterterrorist
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policy, he examines why the United States is a prime terrorist target, and he
reveals why the counterterrorist policies that seem strongest are not always the
most effective. Chapter 5 examines the widely varying nature of terrorist groups and
the policy tools most appropriately applied to them. Chapter 6 focuses on states
that sponsor terrorism (including Iran, Libya, North Korea, and Cuba), along with
those that enable it to occur (particularly Greece and Pakistan). Pillar examines
ways in which the American public's perspective toward terrorism can actually
constrain counterterrorist policy, and he concludes that terrorism cannot be
"defeated" only reduced, attenuated, and to some degree, controlled. The final
chapter summarizes his recommendations for amending U.S. policy.
"The real story of global oil over the past twenty-five years is not about the
spillover effects of Palestinians fighting Israelis, or terrorist attacks on U.S.
forces in Saudi Arabia and Yemen, or Iraq's stormy relationship with Kuwait. It is
not even about periodic small- and large-scale U.S. attacks on Iraq. Rather, the
real story is about longer-term developments that have changed the international
relations of the Middle East, politics at the global level, and world oil markets.
These developments have increased oil stability."—from the Introduction Thirty years
after OAPEC shattered world markets for oil, the Western world remains profoundly
dependent on foreign, particularly Middle Eastern, sources of petroleum. U.S.
political rhetoric is suffused with claims about the vulnerability caused by this
dependence. Hence, many political analysts assume that a search for stability of
petroleum supplies is an important element of contemporary American foreign policy.
Steve A. Yetiv argues that common assumptions about oil markets are wrong. Although
prices remain volatile, Yetiv's account portrays a world market in petroleum
products far more benign and predictable than the one to which we are accustomed. In
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Crude Awakenings, he identifies and analyzes real and potential threats to the
global energy supply, including wars, revolutions, coups, dangerous alliances, oil
embargoes, Islamic radicalism, and transnational terrorism. However, he also shows
how some of these threats have been mitigated and how global oil security has been
reinforced.
On September 10, 2001, the United States was the most open country in the world. But
in the aftermath of the worst terrorist attacks on American soil, the U.S.
government began to close its borders in an effort to fight terrorism. The Bush
administration's goal was to build new lines of defense without stifling the flow of
people and ideas from abroad that has helped build the world's most dynamic economy.
Unfortunately, it didn't work out that way. Based on extensive interviews with the
administration officials who were charged with securing the border after 9/11, and
with many innocent people whose lives have been upended by the new security
regulations, The Closing of the American Border is a striking and compelling
assessment of the dangers faced by a nation that cuts itself off from the rest of
the world.
Abject poverty and official corruption make parts of Africa a very attractive
destination for terrorist organizations. Opportunities have developed during the
pre- and post-9/11 periods in Africa for the recruitment of terrorists, attainment
of bases of operations and sources of funding for Al Qaeda or its affiliated terror
groups. This comprehensive volume provides an extensive examination of major
terrorist events in Africa. It highlights internal and external indices to
illustrate why Africa is so ripe for terrorism, ostensibly in terms of recruitment
as well as attainment and sources of funding due to the continent's continuing
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poverty and corruption. The volume will prove indispensable reading for anyone
researching security issues, political sociology and African studies.
Since the end of the Cold War, religion has become an ever more explicit and
systematic focus of US foreign policy across multiple domains. US foreign
policymakers, for instance, have been increasingly tasked with monitoring religious
freedom and promoting it globally, delivering humanitarian and development aid
abroad by drawing on faith-based organizations, fighting global terrorism by seeking
to reform Muslim societies and Islamic theologies, and advancing American interests
and values more broadly worldwide by engaging with religious actors and dynamics.
Simply put, religion has become a major subject and object of American foreign
policy in ways that were unimaginable just a few decades ago. In Finding Faith in
Foreign Policy, Gregorio Bettiza explains the causes and consequences of this shift
by developing an original theoretical framework and drawing upon extensive empirical
research and interviews. He argues that American foreign policy and religious forces
have become ever more inextricably entangled in an age witnessing a global
resurgence of religion and the emergence of a postsecular world society. He further
shows how the boundaries between faith and state have been redefined through
processes of desecularization in the context of American foreign policy, leading the
most powerful state in the international system to intervene and reshape in
increasingly sustained ways sacred and secular landscapes around the globe. Drawing
from a rich evidentiary base spanning twenty-five years, Finding Faith in Foreign
Policy details how a wave of religious enthusiasm has transformed not just American
foreign policy, but the entire international system.
This new study challenges the widely held view that many current US adversaries
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cannot be deterred, maintaining that deterrence is not a relic of the Cold War
period and that it should shape US policies toward so-called ‘rogue states’ and
terror groups. James Lebovic argues that deterrence principles continue to apply,
and focuses upon the ‘three pillars’ of the Bush administration’s national security
policy: missile defence, which preoccupied the administration until September 11,
2001 pre-emption, which became the US focus with the September 11 attacks and US
success in overthrowing the Taliban regime in Afghanistan homeland security, which
the administration has portrayed as more a natural response to threat than an aspect
of policy that must be reconciled with the other pillars. Deterring International
Terrorism and Rogue States asserts that bad offences and defences have been endemic
to the current US policy approach, leading US policy makers to pursue policies that
require them to do everything without adequate concern for resource trade-offs,
overreach, and unintended consequences. This book will be of great interest to
students of US foreign policy, national and international security, terrorism and
international relations in general.
This book is a study that explores how American foreign policy is linked to the
development of terrorism in the Middle East, mainly using the Palestine-Israel
conflict as a case study. It discusses questions that consider how American foreign
policy in the Middle East is managed. What values and what political systems produce
this policy? Who influences this policy? What is the relationship between the
countries in the Middle East, especially Palestine and Israel, to America? This book
will specifically focus on how American foreign policy was influenced by American
presidents from Woodrow Wilson to George Bush II.
Examines international terrorist actions, threats, U.S. policies and responses as of
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2007. Contents: (1) The War on Terrorism; (2) The Threat of Terrorism; (3) Trends in
Terrorism; (4) U.S. Policy Response; (5) U.S. Policy Tools to Combat Internat.
Terrorism: Diplomacy/Constructive Engagement; Public Diplomacy; Econ. Sanctions;
Econ. Inducements; Covert Action; Extradition/Law Enforcement Cooperation; Rewards
for Info. Program; Military Force; International Conventions; Other Potential Policy
Tools; An Internat. Court for Terrorism; Media Self-Restraint; (6) Policy Reform and
the 9/11 Comm. Recommend.; (7) U.S. Interagency Coordination Framework and Selected
Programs; (8) Program Enhancement Issues and Options: Allocation of Resources.
This book examines the relationships between democratic government and political
terrorism. Since the 9/11 attacks, the United States and many of its allies have
declared a 'war on terrorism'. This struggle has been inspired in part by the belief
is that by promoting democracy they will also bring an end to terrorism. Where
people enjoy the blessings of liberty, they will naturally find peaceful outlets for
the expression of their political views, it has been widely held. Terrorism, on the
other hand, is seen largely as a consequence of repression. Where citizens cannot
choose rulers freely and where dissenting voices are silenced by the authorities,
terrorism and other types of violence appear to follow. Democracy and Terrorism
investigates the link between terrorism and the underlying principles of democracy,
both from an historical perspective and against contemporary developments in the
Middle East and elsewhere. Drawing upon a range of different case studies, and using
quantitative data to investigate statistical links between the waves of democracy
and manifestations of terrorist violence, the book reviews whether terrorism is in
fact constrained by the rise of democratic government, and the role of the law in
fighting terrorism. This book will be of much interest to students of terrorism,
political violence, democratisation, security studies and International Relations in
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general.
Provides the final report of the 9/11 Commission detailing their findings on the
September 11 terrorist attacks.
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